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PPIIHH  LLEETTTTEERR    
LL--22000077--0055  

 
DATE:  September 21, 2007 
 
TO:     Regional Directors; Public Housing Hub Directors; Program Center 

Coordinators; Special Applications Center Director; Public Housing 
Agencies; Housing Choice Voucher/Section 8 Public Housing 
Agencies; Resident Management Corporations 

       
SUBJECT:              Reinstatement of Notice PIH 2006-13 (HA) 
                                   Non-discrimination and Accessibility for Persons with Disabilities 
 
CROSS  
REFERENCES:   Notice PIH-2006-13 (HA); Notice PIH-2003-31 (HA) 
 
   
 Purpose.  This PIH letter reinstates Notice PIH 2006-13 (HA) reminding recipients of 
Federal funds of their obligation to comply with pertinent laws and implementing regulations 
that mandate non-discrimination and accessibility in federally funded housing and non-housing 
programs for persons with disabilities.  Additionally, the Notice provides information on key 
elements of the relevant regulations and examples of resources to enhance recipients’ compliance 
efforts.   
 
          Changes.  There are no changes in this reinstatement of the original Notice  
PIH 2006-13 (HA).  The information remains valid and important.   
 
   For further information about this Notice, contact the nearest HUD Office of Public 
Housing within your State.  Locations of these offices are available on HUD’s website at 
www.hud.gov. 
 
 
      Sincerely,  
 
 
 
      ______________/s/_________________  
      Orlando J. Cabrera, Assistant Secretary 
         for Public and Indian Housing 


